
 
 
 

March 4, 2015 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Edwin M. Hackett, Executive Director 
    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-15-0004 – REQUEST TO 

SOLICIT FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF A NEW MEMBER ON 
THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS 
(ACRS) 

 
The Commission has approved issuing the proposed Federal Register notice and press release 
to solicit qualified candidates for possible appointment to the ACRS, subject to the changes 
noted below.  In considering candidates to present to the Commission for its consideration as 
members of the ACRS, emphasis should be given to the candidates’ operational experience in 
the various areas of practice that the NRC regulates.  

1.   The following changes should be made to the Federal Register notice: 
 

a. Page 2, first full paragraph, revise line 1 to read:  “See the NRC website at 
http://www.nrc.gov/aboutnrc/regulatory/advisory/acrs.html for additional information 
about the ACRS….”   

b. Page 2, first paragraph, line 8 should read:  “request.  For this position, a candidate must 
have at least 20 years of broad experience of broad…” 

c. Page 2, second full paragraph, revise line 7 to read:  “will involve the completion and 
submission of paperwork to the NRC.   Candidates for ACRS…”  

2. The following changes should be made to the press release:  

a. Second paragraph, revise line 3 to read:  “…new reactor applications, and the use of 
mixed oxide…”  

b. Second paragraph, revise line 5 to read: “radioactive waste management, and earth…”  

  



 
 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLPB (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 
 


